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18th December 2020 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

You will have heard the announcement late in the day yesterday regarding school openings in the 

new year. The full guidance can be read here:  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/schools-and-childcare-settings-return-in-january-

2021/schools-and-childcare-settings-return-in-january-2021 
 

I am writing to you to summarise the position here at Ashton: 
 

Week beginning Monday 4th January 2021 – school is open to year 11, vulnerable students and 

children of critical workers only. 
 

Year 11 should line up on the tennis courts by 8.35am and all other students should go straight to 

The Hive by 8.35am. 
 

Students not attending school should access their learning remotely.  Lessons for students learning 

remotely will follow the usual school timetable, commencing at 9am and concluding at 2.45pm 
 

Free school meal food parcels for eligible children will be available to collect from school from 

Monday 4th January after 11am, from the main reception. 
 

Week beginning Monday 11th January 2021 – school will open as usual to all students.  
 

Further guidance is expected from the DFE over the next few days, so I will write to you when school 

resumes in January to give you an update. 
 

On behalf of the staff and governors, I would like to extend warmest season’s greetings to you all, 

and a personal hope that 2021 is less eventful than 2020! 
  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Miss S Asquith 

Headteacher 
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